
From: yakko9443@aol.com [mailto:yakko9443@aol.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2016 12:43 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Duke Energy Central Corridor Pipeline Blue ASH OHIO 

Dear Siting Committee, 

I am writing to voice my concern over the Duke Energy proposal to construct a large natural gas 
transmission pipeline right through central suburban Cincinnati. 
I live in Blue Ash, but this proposal affects many communities with lovely homes, schools, pre schools, 
colleges, hospitals, community parks, shopping malls and other highly populated buildings and areas. 
I would hope the siting committee would seriously consider the ramifications and magnitude of placing 
this in such a densely populated area. 1 think everyone in the Cincinnati area would prefer this to be 
placed in a more rural area where if there were to be a breach in the line it would adversely affect 
significantly less lives and businesses. I understand the cost would be more to do this by routing the 
pipeline away from the central corridor but 1 think everyone would prefer to pay a little more money and 
be able to sleep at night feeling safe. Imagine the guilt you would feel If you were to have approved this, 
knowing how the community feels and something were to happen down the road. 

Thank you, 
Susie Baum 
Blue Ash Resident 
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